
417 State Street 
Erie, Pennsylvania 16501 

(814) 454-1813

July 1, 1982

Dear John:

The Society has been asked to conduct a 
feasibility study to determine whether the 
Goodell property could be operated as a 
Living Historical Farm/Agricultural Museum.
We have engaged a consultant to do this and 
he will be here on August 2,
Do you have anything resulting from your 
project "The Rural Experience in Northwestern 
Pennsylvania", which we could copy and 
send to him as background Information in 
advance of his visit to Edinboro,
Your help is greatly appreciated.

John laridge


